
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

        Alcalá la Real , January2019 
 

 

Object: BOPP films/Reach_Candidate lists/Taghleef Industries S.L.U. 

 

   

To whomsoever it may concern 

 

Based on information received from our Suppliers, we can confirm that all the substances 

contained in our products have been pre-registered and/or registered as Regulation 

1907/2006/EC concerns.  

 

Based on current and available information, we hereby declare that none of the substances listed 

in the Candidate List of Substances of Very High Concern (amendment of 15th January 2019) are 

intentionally used or added in concentration  

≥ 0.1% in the products we supply. 

 

Since the presence of such substances could not be expected under normal conditions, the 

absence has not been checked by analysis. 

  

We remain at your disposal should further information be required. 

 

 On behalf of Taghleef Industries S.L.U 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Declaration 

Date: 

31/01/2019 

Approved by: 

R & D director  

Manuel Lopez 
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